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10th November 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you and your family are keeping well as we enter this period up to Christmas of darker 

mornings and nights. 

 

I am writing to remind you that, as per the school calendar, the academy will be closed to pupils on 

Friday 25th November for staff training.  This professional development time is essential to ensure 

the academy’s rate of development continues. The academy will reopen at 8:35am on Monday 28th 

November for all pupils. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Todd Johnson 
Principal           
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